High LTV Streamlined Refinance Program

On August 17, 2017, the Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) announced modifications to the streamlined
refinance program for borrowers with high loan-to-value (LTV) ratios. The High LTV Streamlined Refinance
Program announced August 25, 2016, allowed Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac to provide much-needed liquidity for
borrowers who are current on their mortgage but are unable to refinance because their loans have LTV ratios that
exceed Fannie and Freddie's maximum limits.

The program announced August 17, establishes an eligibility date which makes the program available for loans
originated on or after October 1, 2017. FHFA states that the changes made to the program appropriately balance
continuing to offer assistance to under water borrowers with protecting taxpayers.

HARP Extended Through 2018

To ensure that high LTV borrowers who are eligible for the Home Affordable Refinance Program (HARP) continue to
have a refinance option, FHFA is also directing Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac to extend HARP through December 31,
2018. While more than 3.4 million homeowners have refinanced their mortgages, FHFA says that more than
143,000 homeowners could still benefit from refinancing through HARP.

The fact sheets below have further details on the High LTV Streamlined Refinance Program:

Fannie Mae Fact Sheet

Freddie Mac Fact Sheet

Realegal® is published by the CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS®, a trade association representing more than 195,000 REALTORS® statewide. C.A.R. does not in any
way endorse or sponsor any product or service or vendor mentioned herein unless expressly stated.

EXECUTIVE OFFICES: 525 South Virgil Ave., Los Angeles CA 90020 phone (213) 739-8200; fax (213) 480-7724

LEGISLATIVE OFFICES: 1121 L Street #600, Sacramento CA 95814 phone (916) 492-5200; fax (916) 444-2033

ADVERTISING INQUIRIES: learn how you can advertise in this email newsletter.

If you wish to update the email address to which this newsletter is sent, please do not reply to this email. EMAIL ADDRESS change requests must be directed to your local
association.

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS: contact C.A.R.

FOR PERMISSION TO REPRINT CONTENT FROM REALEGAL, please complete this request form.

Copyright © 2017 CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® (C.A.R.)



http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=LmdMEszmJaHeeKVcVXOe2A
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=_amEVFiR90VBSa-apYkZEA
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=_amEVFiR90VBSa-apYkZEA
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=vtPaLmPo8p2-Ajhlx4zh5A
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=0PSsw5fyiaYOFQnKEsRafA
tel:(213)%20739-8200
tel:(213)%20480-7724
tel:(916)%20492-5200
tel:(916)%20444-2033
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=OmMmuAIagHk_x2Ds7qj07g
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=xsh_MKMDiXfuZTQ82-HI3Q
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=Kc_KFmxncukmoK8Zox9mNA

